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31 July 2019

Planning Panels Secretariat
P O BOX 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Ms Mellissa Felipe - Project Officer

Dear Mellissa

Western Region Planning Panel - DA 291/2018 — Reference No 2019WESO001 —
15MW Solar Installation Lot 2 DP 1252779 (formerly Lots 140 — 141 DP 751709) Bob
Irvin Road Yoogali

| refer to the above application for an electricity generating works, which constitutes
regionally significant development under SEPP Regional and State Development.
Council has completed its assessment and draft conditions for this application, for
determination by the Western Region Planning Panel.

Please find attached the following documents:

e Council's Assessment Report template
e Council’s Section 4.15 EP&A Act Development Assessment Report
e Council’s Draft Conditions of Consent

For further information in relation to the above matter, please contact Mrs Joanne Tarbit.
Development Assessment Officer on (02) 6962 8100.

Yours falthfully

JT RBIT
DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT OFFICER

Griffith City Council, PO Box 485, Griffith NSW 2680, 1 Benerembah Street, Griffith NSW 2680
*Ph:02 6962 8100 * Fax:02 6962 7161
Email: admin@griffith.nsw.gov.au « Web: www.griffith.nsw.gov.au




